
Here are some of the items that the scheduling chair sent to the senior committee: 
 

 
 

·        The major change is that I would like to propose to eliminate the Senior Circuit 
meet and change it to Senior 2 P/F meet. There just does not seem to be able to attract 
enough "faster" swimmers to support a "premier" Senior meet. This is 3 years in a row 
that we changed the entry times to that of a Senior 2 because of low entries. 

  

·        We set the Senior meets in the Fall to be 16 lanes to accommodate the 
extra swimmers. Other than the OAPB meet, the other venues were only 10 
lanes and the meets entries were closed and not all swimmers could get in. The 
OAPB meet has an entry capped constraint that was an error in the meet set up. 
We could have accepted another 100-150 swimmers. I would like to list these 
Senior meets in the Fall listed as 16 lanes desired, but if no venue with 16 lanes 
bid for these meets, we will accept a smaller venue rather than no meet at all. 

  

·        I would like to have the summer Senior P/F meet on a separate weekend 
from the JO meet. We are experiencing low turnout of officials especially when 
most of the meets are held in Zone 2 with competing Zone meets either on the 
same weekend or back to back weekend. 
 
 

Our biggest challenge is getting teams to host senior meets. Many senior coaches have 
lots of thoughts on wanting new meets or better venues, but the fact of the matter is that 
we have a hard time getting teams to host the current meets that we have (or getting 
them to host replacement meets).  
 
 
 


